

Illness Policy

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

This is a reminder that if your child is absent due to illness, a note describing the illness is required from the parent/guardian upon return to school as stated in the student handbook. In addition, if your child is absent more than three days due to illness, a doctor's note is required in order to return to school. Your child will not be allowed to return until this note is received.

In addition, if your child has had a fever or vomiting, they must be free of fever and vomiting for 24 hours before they are allowed to return to school.

As a courtesy to your child's teacher and staff, kindly call the school before 9:00 am if your child will be absent for the day. Your children are our utmost concern and we are dedicated to keeping them healthy and safe.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Sincerely,

Joan Krotenberg

School Principal

Sincerely,

Nicole Yurihak RN

School Nurse